
Title I Tidbits
May 20 - 24, 2024

Title I Stamp: Principals are required to turn in the Title I stamp as part of
their checklist. Please label your stamp with your school name before
turning it in. You may either drop it in the courier or Principals may bring
it to the meeting on June 17th!

The following schools have not submitted your packing slips from the
TCM decodables order: Bethel, Creekside, Lakeforest, Northwest. Please
send me a signed copy of your packing slip by Wednesday, May 22nd!  I
cannot submit the invoice for payment until I know that you have
received all of the items! 

Other Reminders: 
Be sure you are working on your school’s Title I Brochure 
Be sure you are working on your school’s Title I Website requirements
Enter all non-consumable purchases in your Title I Inventory
Spreadsheet 
ATSI schools must have comments in their School Improvement Team
meeting minutes related to their progress on goals A4.01 and D1.02

Please be sure to submit all Parent Reimbursements in a timely manner.
The absolute LAST day they will be processed is June 7th. If you submit
one with errors, on June 7th, it will not be processed. Make sure you are
following the procedures you have been provided.

As you and your teachers are preparing for end-of-the-year testing,
please remember that Michael Bonner reminds us, “you can’t demand a
withdrawal from someone you have never invested in.” 

Have you built the relationships and invested in your students to ensure a
successful withdrawal?

Please be proactive....not reactive. Ensure that your Title I Website is in
compliance by the June deadline!  
If your website is not complete...your 2024-2025 funds will be withheld
until you are in compliance!


